
We look forward to exploring famous artists,
having a mystery camp where each day is a
surprise, discovering animals from around the
world, having imaginary adventures,   uncovering
nature, and a week of summer fun. 
We know your children will have a blast! Please
click on the link below to register.

https://fs10.formsite.com/c10fqz/3qlffr5gug/index 

Our February virtue is Giving. We can
give our time. We can give our talents.
We can give our treasures. Acts 20:35
As we prepare for our Parent Night
outreach, the questions on the
conversation card are very relevant.
Did you know some kids have zero
toys? Zero treats? Would you like
someone to share their toys with you?
Did you know giving is more than just
money and things?

Please send a coat, hat and gloves with
your children each day. We will
continue to go outside on sunny but
cold days. 

Please be considerate and do not bring
your children to school if they are not
feeling well. Please do not bring them if
you have given them medicine.
Children may return to school  24 hours
after being fever free without the use of
fever-reducing medication.

2/12 & 2/13 Pastries with Parents and 
                    Valentine’s parties
2/14             No School 
2/17             No School - President’s Day
2/24            Parent Night
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February is always such a special month in our program
and this year is no exception. We are excited to
celebrate all our parents at Pastries with Parents. Please
join your child at the time your teachers have informed
you for special treats, coffee and time together at
school.

As we prepare for our 2025 Parent Night, we invite you to
contact the office if you have a business or service that
you would like to donate to our Silent Auction by
February 13th.  No donation is too small and all proceeds
from this event go directly to Common Ground Free
Store Ministries. All businesses and services will be listed
in the March newsletter and placed on our Facebook
page. 

Many thanks to the families who have contributed to our
classroom raffle baskets! We are very grateful for your
contributions. These are always a big hit and bring a lot
of excitement as we approach Parent Night. 

We look forward to seeing you and your children who
attend New Hope Preschool to enjoy all the fun activities
we have planned. Elevated Pizza will be here for
purchase and a candy buffet will be in Fellowship Hall A.
We have a professional magician who will be
performing in the Sanctuary and a glow party and
classroom activities for everyone to enjoy. All of this with
the raffle baskets and silent auction will create a special
evening for our outreach. Many thanks to Mrs. Blue and
Mrs. Seggerson for their many hours of planning and for
the rest of the staff who help make this event a success!
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WARM CLOTHING  AND
ILLNESSES
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